GUS M. BILIRAKIS

12TH DISTRICT, FLORIDA

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE
SUBCOMMITTEE ON HEALTH
SUBCOMMITTEE ON
COMMUNICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY
SUBCOMMITTEE ON

DIGITAL COMMERCE AND CONSUMER PROTECTION

COMMITTEE ON VETERANS' AFFAIRS
VICE-CHAIRMAN
SUBCOMMITTEE ON HEALTH
SUBCOMMITTEE ON
ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY

Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515-0912 WASHINGTON OFFICE: 2112 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515-0912 (202) 225-5755

DISTRICT OFFICES: (727) 232-2921

New Port Richey Office 7132 Little Road New Port Richey, FL 34654-5514

TARPON SPRINGS OFFICE

ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE CAMPUS
BILIRAKIS BUILDING ROOM 38
38500 US Hwy 19 NORTH

Dear John:

Thank you for contacting me to share your thoughts on opposing H.R. 2213, the Anti-Border Corruption Reauthorization Act. This legislation has been referred to the House Committee on Homeland Security, of which I am not a member. However, you can be assured that I will keep your concerns in mind should I be presented with an opportunity to review this legislation in the full House. I appreciate hearing from you.

Your opinions and insights help inform the decisions that I make as your Representative, and I greatly appreciate that you took the time to share your thoughts on this important matter with me. I look forward to continuing to work in a bipartisan manner on the major issues facing our nation, such as strengthening the economy, creating jobs, lowering health care costs, keeping people in their homes, bolstering homeland security, and protecting Medicare and Social Security. You may be certain that I will remember your comments when the House considers this or relevant legislation in the future, and I sincerely hope that you will continue to provide your input on any issues important to you.

As a resident of Florida's Twelfth District, your comments and opinions are an important source of information to help me carry out my duties as your federal representative. In that regard, please do not hesitate to contact me in the future on any issue important to you. Also, if you would like to be informed more frequently about my work in Congress and in Florida's Twelfth Congressional District, please visit my website at http://www.bilirakis.house.gov to sign up for regular email or to send me a message.

Again, thank you for sharing your thoughts with me.

m. Bilis.

Sincerely yours.

Gus M. Bilirakis Member of Congress